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The Minister of Public Health informs the general public that faise information dated
30 June 2017 reference E32-135 in the English language is circulating through social
networks on 2 special recruitment of 1000 health personnel for 2 two-month period from
June to July by the Ministry of Public Health under the address (admin@minsante.site),
unknown to the Ministry.

M. André Mama Fouda vigorously denounces this false information that is using the
‘scanned letierhead, signature and seal of the Ministry. He recals that the recruitment of

ol jon falls under the exclusive compel ‘ yol
Public Service and Administrative Reform.
He therefore urges everyone to be vigiant and that for now, the only information related to
mmumumunnmmmmmm-mmmm-m

the Ministry year.

“André MAMA FOUD

Website: www.minsante.gov.cm



